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Dear Members of the Environmental Quality Board:

RE: 25 Code Chapter 95
Wastewater Treatment Requirements

FEB1 92010

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

Please do not allow the gas industry dilute the proposed new regulations on TDS discharges
into Pennsylvania's waters.

As the 2 Bucknell scientists noted at the Lycoming College summit, we do not know enough
about the long term effects of frackwater discharges, e.g., heavy salt concentrations poured
into fresh water streams, nor does any existing technology, including membranes, produce
water that meets EPA standards for TDS.

So why allow irreparable damage to be done to Pennsylvania's waterways? We are not still
living in the days of coal barons, but we are still paying for their profiteering.

Please do not let another environmental catastrophe hit Pennsylvania.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Judith C. Marvin
1075 Hardscrabble Lane
Lewisburg, PA 17837


